
 

 

Report on Fund Raising Event  

(JESUS YOUTH AND ROTARACT CLUB) 

Date: 30th September 2024 

Venue: Home for the Aged, run by the Little Sisters of the Poor 

Event Overview 

On 30th September 2024, college students from Jesus Youth and the Rotaract 

Club organized a special fundraising event at the Home for the Aged managed by 

the Little Sisters of the Poor. The event aimed to bring joy to the elderly residents, 

foster a sense of community, and raise funds to support the home’s ongoing needs. 

Activities Conducted 

• Games and Entertainment: 

College students conducted a variety of games and interactive activities 

tailored to the interests and abilities of the elderly residents. These 

included board games, simple physical activities, and fun group 

challenges, all designed to encourage participation and laughter. 

• Food Stalls: 

Students set up food stalls offering snacks and refreshments. The stalls 

were managed by volunteers, and all proceeds from sales were directed 

towards the fundraising effort. 

• Community Engagement: 

Students spent quality time with the residents, engaging in conversations, 

sharing stories, and providing companionship. This interaction was 

greatly appreciated by both the residents and the staff. 

Fundraising and Contribution 

The event successfully raised funds through the food stalls and voluntary 

donations from participants and visitors. At the end of the day, the total amount 

collected was handed over to the Sister In-charge of the Home for the Aged. The 

contribution was gratefully received and will be utilized for the welfare and 

betterment of the residents. 

 

 


